
Service of Worship 
 

Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost                 September 18, 2022 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
  Musical Worship Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
  Welcome and Announcements 
  Special Music                                             When Death Was Arrested Willie Bird 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship  

Pastor:  Let the words of our mouths and the meditation of our hearts be acceptable in your 
sight. 
People: Be exalted, O Lord, in your strength! We sing and praise your power. 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer    
  Children’s Story Time                                     Do You Believe 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                                         At the Cross #139 
  
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION   
  Morning Prayer 
  Special Music  Choir 
  Children depart for Children’s Worship Time 
  Scripture  Exodus 12:1-12 
  Sermon          Yeshua The Passover Lamb Rev. Mike Tannenbaum 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Invitation Hymn                                          Amazing Love Willie Bird 
  Invitational Prayer 
*Benediction 
  Choral Response 
  Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
  *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service 
 4:00 Youth 
Monday:  7:00 Cub Scouts 
Tuesday: 7:00 Deacon’s meeting 
Wednesday: 7:00 Bible Study 
  7:00 Boy Scouts 
  
For the month of September, we will be 
collecting pens, notebooks, and coloring books 
for Operation Christmas Child. Please pick up a 
couple of items and place them in the box in the 
Narthex. 
 
It’s time! Choir rehearsal will resume September 
25. We will begin with a retreat. Please arrive at 
5:00. It will be a combination of rehearsal and a 
light meal. Time of completion should be our 
regular time (7:00 p.m.). We’re always “in 
search” of additional members to join our choir. 
If you feel led, come and give this a try. This is 
the most opportune time! 
 
There will be a local Emmaus gathering on 
Friday, September 23 at 7:00 at St. Luke UMC. 
This is open to anyone that has attended an 
Emmaus walk or anyone who would like to learn 
more about Emmaus. 
 
Deacon on Call: Candis Adcock 
Next Sunday:  Phil McKinney 
 
 
 
 

 
Memorials were made to the Cemetery Fund in 
memory of Helen Thomas Holder by Judy 
Garner, Margaret Dalrymple, Jennie Thomas 
Oldham, Sarah and Harry Jones, Elizabeth and 
Mary Catherine Featherstone, Jennie, Mike, 
Parker, and Paul Kelly, and Rosemary McLeod 
and to the Memorial Fund by Sammy Poe. 
 
Please join the Shallow Well Church Book 
Club on October 4th at 7pm in the church 
Library to study a remarkable faith-building 
book Voice in the Night. This is the true story of 
a man and the miracles that are changing Africa. 
Judy Watson and Winnie Willis promise that this 
story of how an illiterate son of witch doctors 
planted thousands of churches, will spark your 
spirit, strengthen your faith, and broaden your 
belief that God is as great as our willingness to 
believe that he can perform miracles as 
promised. Please let Judy or Winnie know if you 
plan to attend so books can be available at our 
first meeting. 
 
Dates to remember:  
Sept. 27:  10:00 Learn and Lunch 
October 1:  8:00-12:00 Church Yard Sale 
 
Beryl Campbell’s new address 
Swift Creek Health Center 
Templeton of Cary Room 1417 
221 Brightmore Drive 
Cary NC  27518 
 
 
 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 



 
 


